
 

 

NON-COVERED SERVICE DISCLAIMER 

 

You are enrolled with an insurance plan with which we may be contracted and have agreed to reduce our 

fees for treatment to those predetermined by your insurance carrier. 

 

At Aspire Dental Care, we are committed to providing the highest quality dental care and use only the 

strongest, most durable materials available as part of our pledge to help you retain you teeth for a 

lifetime. These quality materials are sometimes more costly than those prescribed by your insurance plan. 

 

Sometimes insurance companies do not cover recommended services, downgrade the payment of 

service to alternative options, which we may not treat our patients with and are also sometimes not the 

best alternative, (ex. porcelain vs. metal crowns or amalgam vs. composite restorations), covers only a 

portion of treatment (less than what they were supposed to pay due to certain plan limitations). 

 

When these situations arise, we do change to our office fees (not the negotiated insurance fees 

predetermined by your insurance carrier).  

 

As Always, we are committed to serving you in the most efficient and effective way possible and to 

meeting all your dental care needs in our comprehensive dental facility. We truly value our patients and 

want to thank you for your continued confidence in our practice. 

 

I understand that and agree to pay the above referenced fees in the case that the above-mentioned 

circumstances arise. 

 

 

Signature_________________________________________ Date:___________________________ 

 

74 County Road   Mattapoisett, Massachusetts 02739     508-758-4925 

www.aspiredentalcarema.com 


